
EXTENDED: FULL CLOSURE
Northbound Aviation Boulevard between
Arbor Vitae Street and Century Boulevard

Extended through June 2024

ACTIVITY
To facilitate construction activities for the APM project, northbound Aviation Boulevard between 
Arbor Vitae Street and Century Boulevard is closed continuously (as of September 2023); this 
work is scheduled to run through June 2024 (extended from March 2024).

Traffic is detoured via westbound Century Boulevard, northbound Airport Boulevard and eastbound 
Arbor Vitae Street. Detour signage remains in place with flaggers on site to assist with wayfinding 
and the maintenance of traffic.

Southbound Aviation Boulevard traffic is maintained at all times. Please use caution when traveling 
near construction areas and plan ahead for potential delays.

Issued 3.20.24

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org
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